AIMS



Association for Improvements in the Maternity Services

21 Iver Lane Iver Buckinghamshire SLO 9LH

Tel: 0753-652781

19th October 1982

Ms Barbara **acfarlane Secretary The New Zealand Home Dirth Association PO Box 7093 Wellesley St Auckland1

Dear Barbara

Thank you so much for your letter, I have enclosed some more information which I hope will be of use.

The copy of the Chapter "Evaluation of Perinatal Practice etc" has a very interesting quote on page 7. Iain halmers is a much respected doctor working at this unit (He's the head of it!). The book is due to be published soon so I don't feel too bothered about leaking you this copy. Please guard it with your life, it is my only copy and I would like it back as soon as you can send it. Unfortunately, AIMS is going through yet another of our cash crisis otherwise I would have photocopied it for you.

I do think it very important that we keep in contact. If your Association would like to subscribe to AIMS our overseas subscription rate is £8.

Finally, Have you come across an information tape called "Understanding Epidural Anaesthesia". I have just succeeded in getting the issue of future copies in this country banned, I am now trying to get the company to recall all the tapes that have already been issued. That worries me is that now that the market in this country has been killed off they are going to be searching elsewhere for opportunities to sell this tape. And as the Short Report has gone down so well it strikes me that what better place to distribute these tapes than New Zealand:

I have enclosed a small leaflet that accompanies the tape and also a highly inaccurate press cutting from one of our national rags. By the way, Duncan Flockhart is a subsiduary of Glaxo.

Best wishes.

Scribbled notes of one of one